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Wednesday, April 29, 2020 (9:58 am) – Input Requested 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
I know you are incredibly busy, but in case you missed Provost Taber’s note requesting 
our input, the 2025 Refresh Innovation in Education reports and surveys are now 
available. The surveys linked in the Provost’s note offer the opportunity to reflect on 
the task force recommendations, but also provide your own ideas and suggestions, 
highlighting what is most important to you as we move forward in our educational 
mission. The surveys are available until May 22.       
 
As we approach the end of this extraordinary semester, I send best wishes for 
continued health and well-being. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tanya 

Office of Faculty Senate 
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